
 

The PFA (Parents & Friends Association) 
 

 

What we do……… 

 

We are a small but mighty team of staff & parents who organise 

fundraising events throughout the year to help raise money to fund 

school trips and equipment. We have always receive great support, 

whether it be helping out/giving up their time or even donating 

prizes/gifts. 

 

This year, So far, we have held a Christmas raffle, a disco and a staff 

quiz/bingo night. We are currently organising Mother’s and Father’s 

stalls, Easter raffle, family disco and the biggest fundraiser, the summer 

fete, which is always held on the same date as the Primary Sports Day 

and Family Picnic. 

 

Our fundraising aim this year is to help fund the transport cost of the 

Derbyshire Trip in March for our Year 9 pupils. We have also agreed to 

help fundraise towards the Fellowship Afloat & Fairplay House residential 

trips for other Year 9 class and Year 7 classes, including the annual trip 

to Legoland which Primary attended in October 2023. 

 

We welcome new members to come and join us. 

 

 

 

 

Sam C – PFA Secretary 2012 – to date 

01245 266880 – admin@thriftwoodschool 

 
 


